














Public Comment Form
Name:*     _________________________________          OrganizaƟon*:    ___________________________

Email*:      _________________________________          Phone*:    ________________________________

MeeƟng: __________________________________          Date:    __________________________________

□  LA County Public Works may contact me for clarificaƟon about my comments
*Per Brown  Act, compleƟng this informaƟon is opƟonal.  At a minimum, please include an idenƟfier so that you 

may be called upon to speak.

____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________

Comments

To review the guidance documents and for more informaƟon, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org

Phone parƟcipants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public 
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov.  All public comments will become part of the official record.

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to 
the meeƟng with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [MeeƟng Date]” 

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).  

Office of Supervisor Hilda Solis Board of Supervisor of LA County

bfeldman@bos.lacounty.gov 323.447.2258

Upper Los Angeles River (ULAR) WASC 3/21/2024

✔

Dear Committee Members,

As the Supervisor of Los Angeles County's First District, I support California Polytechnic 
University Pomona's funding request under the Safe Clean Water Program. This project would 
evaluate the long-term effectiveness of stormwater infiltration via drywells, crucial for sustainable 
water management across Los Angeles County. This study will optimize drywell performance, 
enhance water quality, and significantly contribute to the County's water sustainability goals.

I am proud to support Cal Poly Pomona for advancing efforts to provide LA County residents 
with sustainably-sourced, clean drinking water. For these reasons, I strongly support this funding 
request.
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